
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jay Roberts [mailto:jrob12345@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 10:47 AM 
To: Aline Nicholson 
Cc: Sloane Stephen; prom65@cox.net; lauradaunis@aol.com 
Subject: Re: New email 
 
Bob, really good to hear from you.  I hope you and Aline are well.  I found you 
following bridge tournament bread crumbs.   
 
My Nancy died in Sep 2015.  She drew a crappy set of cards.  49 years married.  
Roosy Rds figured large in our lives.  Considering my personal tragedy, I am 
doing well.  Three daughters live here in Coronado nearby me. 
 
There is a VC8 web link someplace.  Pete Lumianski was a prime instigator.  I 
will try to chase it down later.  Steve Daunis was assisting.  I will cc: them 
both.  Oops, found a Steve Sloane tidbit and can’t find Daunis.  The Lumianski 
address above is suspect as is the Sloane address. 
 
I used a property tax record to find Bob Zapalac in no. Calif.  He never answered 
a letter I sent him.  Are you in contact with him? 
 
USNA ‘63 Classmate, F8 pilot from start to finish, Denny Bell, died a month ago.  
You may have known him.  He bought a Rolls Royce on eBay, fixed it up.  His main 
goal was to have his remains catapulted from a carrier behind the wheel of said 
car.  F18’s flew over his funeral ceremony at Miramar.  Got my attention. 
 
I am chasing down boat charters in Fajardo with a view for 2-3 weeks sailing 
Vieques, Culebra, St. Croix, St. Thomas/St. John, etc.  It’s fun just thinking 
about what we did and dreaming that it might still be available. 
 
Jay 
W. J. Roberts 
681 Margarita Ave., Coronado, CA 92118 
cell. 619-665-9281 
 
> On Jun 4, 2018, at 10:14 AM, Aline Nicholson <bobandaline@icloud.com> wrote: 
>  
> Hi Jay,  
>  
> This is from our new email.  We are getting rid of the earthlink mailbox. 
>  
> Does the VC-8 Virtual Reunion have a website? 
>  
> I hope you are doing well! 
>  
> Best, 
>  
> Bob Nicholson 
> (704)502-2776 Cell 
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